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RS Energy, LLC is requesting an extension on behalf of Ryan Hartman for his 100KW solar 
project.  The project has not met the deadline of October 15, 2014 because he was not able to 
secure the REAP Grant on July 7th of this year.  In reviewing the project with Ryan he would still 
like to move forward with the project assuming he is selected for the REAP grant.  Ryan has the 
application in and will be resubmitting this month.  If for some reason he is not selected in 
November he will reapply in April. 
 
Ryan is planning on installing his solar project so he can lower the operating costs for his farm.  
Ryan was successful in receiving a VIR reservation during the October 2013 allocation round. 
We have successfully located a site with Ryan that will be acceptable and has great solar energy 
production.  We have walked through the site with the customer and have the submitted for the 
permit.  We currently have the inverter in our warehouse and the rest of the equipment is on a 
PO.  Once we are receive the extension we will get the remaining equipment shipped out. 
 
RS Energy has been helping agricultural users reduce their power consumption through solar 
energy for the last 5 years.  RS Energy has been working with the Klamath County building 
department for 4 years.  We have a great relationship with them.  We are confident that we will 
not have any major issues in being granted a building permit for the site.    
 
RS Energy has been working with two local subcontractors for 4 years.  We have installed over 
75 projects with them and we will be using them to install Tony’s project.  We are happy to be 
able to offer our customers quality installations and will do the same for Tony. 
 
At this point we are ready to submit for the building and electrical permit.  RS Energy has also 
put in soft POs for the equipment.  RS Energy will be able to install the solar array once the 
permit is approved.   
 
If the extension is granted we will have the project installed by October 15, 2015.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Billy Sorenson 
Managing Member 
 


